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Let's be reasonable....... no one can always identify every building that may be 

owned/operated by a municipality, etc.  We carry concealed, legally, because we 

have concerns about our safety, especially near Portland, for very valid reasons.  

People who have gone through the training and legal paperwork to carry a weapon, 

are NOT your enemies.   

 

This bill is designed ONLY to CONTROL guns in Oregon, and guns don't kill people,  

mentally unstable people kill people.  Come up with a way to track those, via the 

codes assigned by psychiatrists 

 

 


